

10/26/2022

Colonial Savings Foundation Ms. Heather Guidry 2600 W. Freeway Fort Worth, TX76102-7109

Dear Ms. Guidry,

Thank you for your gift of \$1,000.00 to SafeHaven on 10/18/2022. Your generous donation provides safety and hope for a new future to survivors of domestic violence.

Survivors turn to SafeHaven during the scariest moments in their lives. They come to shelter, call the hotline, or seek counseling all throughout the year, at any time - thanks to you.

When a survivor comes to SafeHaven, they leave their life behind — causing an unsettling sense of fear and uncertainty. Can you imagine leaving your whole life and all of your possessions behind? Your support helps provide the guests in our shelters with essentials like a safe place to sleep, food to eat, and clothes to wear. But your support also gives them hope — the hope that they need to propel them toward resiliency and freedom. You remind them that they are strong and deserve a life free from violence. You give the hope that they need.

Your support is essential to the survivors we serve. Thank you for your gift. We could not do this important work without you! This contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. SafeHaven of Tarrant County is a non-profit, 501(c)3 domestic violence service provider. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this financial donation. EIN #75-1670281

Gratefully,

Megan Bent

Emily Hancock

Chief Philanthropy Officer

Vice President of Development

The mission of SafeHaven is to end domestic violence through safety, support, prevention, and social change.